
From: "De Luca, Paul"  
Date: Feb 24, 2017 5:09 AM 
Subject: Requesting the inclusion of the ISF Standard in the next release of the Cybersecurity Framework 
To: "cyberframework@nist.gov" <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
Cc:  
 
Sir, 

Having failed @ great expense elsewhere to ground an effective Risk and Control programme in the 
context of the NIST Cybersecurity Framework (CSF), I would request that the Information Security Form 
Standard of Good Practice be included in the next release of the CSF. 

Regards, 
  
PGD 
-- 
Paul De Luca 
AIG | Risk Architecture Director 
  
58 Fenchurch Street, London, EC3M 4AB 
www.aig.com 
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